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Below you will find a list of facility projects and upgrades that have been initiated and 

completed by our BISD Maintenance Department over the past year.   

  

Academic Facilities:    
  

Northwest Elementary    

• Remodel of new, secure entrance vestibule which included 2 new walls, 

flooring, and fabrication of a desk for the receptionist 

  

East Elementary   

• Installed fencing on Vine St and Roanoke Ave corner 

• Converted storage room into a Learning lab 

• Repainted archway entry sign and Administrative office areas 

  

Woodland Heights   

• New fencing installed to secure playground area 

• Repositioned playground equipment and installed border 

• Re-carpeted library 

• Re-sealed and striped parking lots   

 

Coggin Intermediate School   

• New sidewalk poured for improved access between the connecting walkway 

awning and auditorium 

• Restored existing outdoor picnic tables. 

• In the process of calculating new auditorium seating and receiving bids to 

purchase and install new seating throughout.  

  

Brownwood Middle School   

• Re-tiled main entry way, entrance to the cub gym and 3 classrooms 

• Installed 20+ whiteboards 

• New lighting being installed in hallways around the library 

• Repainted all classrooms and hallways up to the office area 

• Installed new cafeteria tables in the cafeteria 

• In the process of installing six new outdoor picnic tables  

 



              
 

 

 

Brownwood High School   

• Rear and side parking lots resealed and repainted 

• Remodel of Athletic Director’s office 

  

BISD Central Office   

• Cut in and installed a door connecting Assistant Superintendent’s office to the 

big room hallway 

• Designed, built and installed new Central Support Center sign 

• Installed security light for parking lot 

  

 

Athletic Facilities:    
  

Gordon Wood Stadium  

• Seal coated concession areas   

  

Baseball Field    

• In the process of repainting the press box and dugouts  

• In the process of repairing and repainting the black fencing along Good 

Shepherd street (extending from Softball to Baseball fields) 

  

 

All Campuses:    
• 2800 work orders completed in the last 12 months 

• Repaired roof leaks at all campuses and secured an annual contract for on call 

repairs 

• Hired a third HVAC tech to further our PM program and enhance the efficiency 

of the department 

• Replaced 12 HVAC units ranging from 4 ton – 20 ton 

  

  

  

 


